
Comment for planning application 19/02550/F
Application Number 19/02550/F

Location Land to the east of M40 and south of A4095 Chesterton Bicester Oxon

Proposal Redevelopment of part of golf course to provide new leisure resort (sui generis)
incorporating waterpark, family entertainment centre, hotel, conferencing facilities and
restaurants with associated access, parking and landscaping

Case Officer Clare Whitehead  
 

Organisation
Name Sarah Nicholson

Address 3 The Stables,Kirtlington Park,Kirtlington,Kidlington,OX5 3JN

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments The proposed development is far to big for the infrastructure in the area. It effectively brings
Bicester to the M40 with minor access roads which are already busy and overloaded
junctions. The poor residents of Chesterton will see a major change in their village which will
become a thoroughfare and the environment, which has already suffered greatly with the
rapid expansion of Bicester, will be further devastated. Wolf developments already have a
bad reputation in the States, so why allow them here. Bicester has enough problems as it is.
Please do not allow this hideous project to go ahead.
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